
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 5:12 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Reminder: Tonight is NOT PLC (only). Tonight IS OA Elections,Swim Tests, and 

PIZZA! 

OK, so after last week's storms (Tornado in Beavercreek?), we rescheduled the swim tests at 

Greene Valley Rec Club (GVRC) for tonight. I've checked with our SPL, and the event will still 

occur tonight. 

 

It's a little "Chilly" right now. I can't promise lots of swimming time, but we DO need to get 

swim tests done, and an election held for the Order of the Arrow. Remember, for a valid election 

to occur, we need at least half the registered scouts present. I will NOT be kicking people out of 

the pool unless they show clear signs of NEEDING it. 

 

So, despite the temperature, we're going to have tonight's meeting at the pool. Bring warmer 

clothes to wear after you dry off, and everyone should be fine. We might get a campfire started 

in the fire ring out there as well... 

 

See you starting at 6PM. (If you come at the normal 7PM time, no foul has occurred, we simply 

get testing started quicker this way...) 

 

Evan James 

 

Location: GVRC Greene Valley Recreation Club, 2673 La Cresta, Beavercreek, OH 45431, USA 


